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IMPORTANT 

DATES 

Week beginning 

Monday 27th 

September  -  after 

school sports clubs 

begin. 

HALF TERM 

Monday 25th October  

-  Friday 29th October 

Monday 1st November  

-  Back to School 

Virtual Open Days (via 

Zoom) for Nursery/

Reception intake 

September 2022; 

Tuesday 12th October  

-  9.30am 

Thursday 14th 

October  -  4.00pm 

Tuesday 30th 

November  -  9.30am 

(open days will last 

approximately 45 

minutes) 

School Open Evening 

(via zoom) Reception 

to Y6 

Wednesday 20th 

October 3.30pm  -  

5.30pm  

Thursday 21st 

October  -  3.30pm  -  

7.30pm 

Parents will need to 

book appointments. 

Details will be sent 

shortly. 

Issue 1 

 

Friday 1st October 2021 

Welcome to Perivale  

Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome back to school and hello to our new children and their 

families.  It’s been lovely to see everyone back and the children 

settled into their new classes and routines.   A big thank you to 

parents for ensuring children arrive on time to school and looking 

smart in their school uniform.  As a reminder, children should only 

wear their PE kit to school on their PE day.  

We have exciting plans for our curriculum this year and are looking 

at further opportunities to engage parents in their child’s learning.  

Our main focus this year will be to ensure that ‘No Child is Left 

Behind’ and to close any gaps in their learning 

as a result of the pandemic. 

A massive thank you for your generous 

contribution and support for our cake sale last 

week in support of Macmillan Cancer.   

As always we are here to support and work in 

partnership with parents and I am looking 

forward to an amazing year!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ms Turnbull  -  Y3 Teacher 

Ms O’Neill  -  Y1 Teacher 

Mrs Fenlon  -  Y5 Teacher 

Ms Khodagholian  -  Teaching 

Assistant in Y3 

Mr Mistry  -  Teaching Assistant 

in Y5 

Ms Rhule  -  Y2 Teacher 

Ms Cheatley  -  Teaching Assistant 
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School Uniform 

Parent/Carers are 

reminded that children 

must wear the correct 

uniform to school. 

Please refer to the 

school uniform list on 

our website. 

https://

www.perivale.ealin

g.sch.uk/parents/

school-uniform/ 

We will be monitoring 

uniform. 

Thank you for your 

support. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to a new school year from all your Perivale governors. 
We do hope that the year has started well for you and you 
are excited to once again be doing the 'school run'. This year we 
look forward to meeting you as we will be in school more - not only 
to support Ms Daley and her team, but to get to know staff, pupils 
and yourselves. If there is a school event you would like us to sup-
port please do let us know. One of us would be delighted to attend. 

Toward the end of the last school year we had an additional 
three new members joining us and in the next newsletter they will 
introduce themselves, but for now please join me in welcoming: 

Duncan Partridge  

Sharine Tyndale 

Rob Hawkes 

Currently we do have a vacancy for a parent governor to join with 
Rabiaa Khairoun, who has done a wonderful job as the lone parent 
governor over the last difficult year. The school will contact parents 
next week regarding the process for nominations. 

Best, 

Chris Green 

Chair of Governors 

Message from Chair of Governors 

Online Safety Tip 

You can find online 
safety tips and infor-
mation about social 
networks, apps and 
games for par-
ents  www.https://
www.net-
aware.org.uk/ 

Breakfast & After School Club 

Children in Reception to Y6 will be able to attend the breakfast and 
after school club childcare provision at St John Fisher primary 
school. If you are interested, please contact them directly.   

Reminder to      

Parents 

If you drive your 

child/ren to school 

please do not park 

illegally on yellow 

lines or block resi-

dent’s drives. Thank 

you for your contin-

ued support. 
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Perivale enjoyed a 
fantastic cake sale 
after school last week.  
We thank all those 
parent/carers and 
pupils who bought or 
made cakes for the 
event. 

You will be pleased to 
know that we raised 
an incredible £581.27 
for Macmillan Cancer 
Support charity. 

Thank you again for 
your generosity. 

 

We are delighted to start sending home reading books for children 
from Years 1 to 6 to practice reading at home from Friday this 
week.  Children are expected to read with an adult for at least 10 
minutes a day for all year groups.  For children who are learn-
ing and consolidating their phonic knowledge we will be sending 
home phonetically decodable books.  These books follow a specific 
order and so we may ask you to read a book using the online Big 
Cat e-reader if we do not have enough copies of the book to send 
home. 

Reading activities will be posted on the Google Classroom for your 
child to complete alongside any book that they read. 

Books will be changed once a week.  If the book is not in school on 
that specific day then the book will be changed the following week. 

Damaged, defaced or lost books will incur a £5 replacement charge 
per book. 

A parent workshop for KS1 parents to explain more de-
tails about reading at home will be held via zoom on 
Tuesday 5th October at 10:00am.  A text message with 
the link will be sent to parents on the morning of the 
workshop. 

Home Reading Books 

Online Open  

Evening  

Autumn Term 2021 

We are pleased to in-
vite parent/carers of 
children in Reception 
to Y6 to our open 
evening this term via 
zoom. 

You will be sent a 
text message on 
Tuesday 5th October 
to book your online 

appointment time. 

Dates and Times; 

Wednesday 20th Oc-
tober 3.30pm  -  
5.30pm 

Thursday 21st Octo-
ber 3.30pm  -  
7.30pm. 

Zoom links for the 
meetings will be sent 
to you the day before 
your meeting. 

Early Years Parent Workshop  

Is your child still struggling or refus-
ing to come to school?  

Is your child clinging to you at drop 
off ? 

Do you feel that your child is not quite school ready?  

We have all been affected by COVID. Reception and Nursery 
Children have spent longer at home without access to play 
centres/stay and play etc. Families have been isolating and 
not seeing extended family members possibly making this 
transition to school even more challenging for them.  
 

Helen Thorp our Therapeutic Lead in School is running an 
online workshop for Reception and Nursery parents on Thurs-
day 7th October at 10.30am, where we can think about 

the challenges you and your family are facing and think of 
some strategies to help.  

The zoom link will be sent parents the day before the 
meeting by text message. 

The Ealing Schools Counselling Partnership works to improve 

the emotional wellbeing of children, parents, and staff by 

working with the whole school community.     
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Ealing Schools Counselling Partnership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


